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1st June, 2006 
 
 
Dear Julian 
 
Re: UNC Modification Proposal 0080 
 
Corona Energy (“Corona”) wishes to submit the following in response to the 
above modification proposal draft report. 
 
Corona supports the implementation of this proposal as we believe it would 
better facilitate the achievement of the Relevant Objectives, specified in 
Standard Special Condition A11.1 of the GT Licence, in particular; 
 

a) “the efficient and economic operation of the pipe-line system”; and 
  
d) “the securing effective of competition between relevant (i) shippers 
and (ii) shippers”  

 
Corona believes that the Proposal is pragmatic as it aligns AMRs with Daily 
Read Equipment. This will ensure more automated reads are captured, which 
in turn will reduce industry costs and maximise efficiencies in a number of key 
processes.  
 
In common with the draft modification report we can see no disadvantages 
related to the implementation of this proposal and fully endorse the 
sentiments captured therein. 
  
We trust you find our comments useful and if you have any questions then do 
not hesitate to get in touch. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mark Pearce 


